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I-195 eastbound right lane closed at Exit 3 in Hamilton 

for emergency debris removal 
Lane closure may impact evening rush hour commute 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials advise motorists of possible 

significant delays on I-195 eastbound at Exit 3/Hamilton Square-Yardville Road due to emergency debris 

removal in Hamilton, Mercer County.  

 

All I-195 eastbound lanes at Exit 3 in Hamilton were closed earlier Thursday morning following an 

overturned tractor trailer incident which caused metal debris to be spilled on the roadway. NJDOT crews 

and the New Jersey State Police are working to clean up the roadway and will remain onsite until the 

debris has been cleared. One lane has been opened so far and the cleanup efforts are expected to be 

completed later this evening. If work is completed early, the lane will reopen sooner.  

 

Motorists are advised to avoid the area or find an alternate route. 

 

 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel 

information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NJDOT_info or on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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